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PUBLIC NOTICE FOR FIRST PUBLIC HEARING

On or about November 22, 2019, the Town of Eaton intends to ap-
ply to the Indiana Office of Community Rural Affairs for a grant
from the State Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)Water
program. This program is funded by Title | of the federal Housing
and Community Development Act of 1974, as amended. These
funds are to be used for a community development project that will
include the following activities: replacement of asbestos water
mains. The total amount of CDBG funds tg be requested is
$600,000. The amount of CDRGfunds proposed 1o be used for activ-
iies that will benefit low- and moderate-income  persons is
$306,000. The Applicant also proposes 1o expend an estimated
$150,000 in non-CDBG funds on the project. These non-CDBG funds
will be derived from the following sources: $1 50,600 from EDIT
Funds from Delaware County.

The Town of Eaton wil hold a public hearing on September 25,
2019 at 8:00 pm, at the Town Hall, located at 600 E. Harris Street,
Eaton, IN to provide interested parties an opportunity  fo expiess
their views on the proposed federally funded CDBGpraoject. Persons
with disabilities or non-English speaking persons who wish to at-

tend the -public hearing ~ and ‘need “assistance shouid contact

Kleinpeter Consulting Group, LLC at P.O. Box 37, Whiteland, IN
46184 or 812-525-7080 not later than September 20, 2019. Every gf-
fort will be made to make reasonable accommodationis for these
persons.

Ciudad de Eaton tendra una audiencia pablica el 25 de Septiembre
de 2019 a las 6:00 p.m., en &l edificio municipal de la &udad
ubicado en 600 E. Harris Street, Eaton, IN para brindar a las parles
interesadas la oportunidad  de expresar sus puntos de vista sobre lg
propuesta federal proyecte CDBG finandiado por el gobiefo
federal. Las personas con discapacidades o persanas gue no hablan
inglés que deseen asigtir a Ia audiencia pdblica vy necesiten
asistencia deben comunicarse con David Kieser al (817) 6106496 4
mas tardar el 20 de Septiembre de 2019. Se hardn iodos fos esfuer-
zos posibles para realizar adaptadiones razonables para estas per-
s6nas.

Information related to this project will be available for review prior
lo the public hearing as of September 20, 2019 at the office the
Town of Eaton located at 600 E. Harris Street, Eaton, IN Monday
through Friday between the hours of 8:00 am and 4:00 pm. Inter-
ested citizens are invited to provide comments regarding these is-
sues either at the public hearing or by prior written statement. Writ-
ten comments shouid be submitted to Kieinpeter Consulting Group,
LLC at P.O. Box 37, Whiteland, N 46184 no later than September
23, 2018 in order to ensure placement of such comments in the offi~
cial record of the public hearing proceedings. A plan 1o minimize
displacement and provide assistance to those displaced has been
prepared by the Town of Eaton and is also available 1o the public.
This project will not result in the displacement of any persons or
businesses. For additional information concerning the proposed
project, please contact Mike Kieinpeter at (812) 525-7080 during
normal business hours Monday through Friday 9am-5pm or write fo
Kleinpeter Consulting Group, LLC, P.O. Box 37, Whiteland, IN 46184.
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